
Striping Modifications

JOIN US FOR A  
NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING!

 
THURSDAY, MARCH 2ND

 6:00 - 7:00 PM

IMMANUEL NOB HILL 
114 CARLISLE SE 87106

(CARLISLE & SILVER)

The City of Albuquerque is evaluating the implementation 
of striping techniques to provide traffic calming measures, 
as well as improve bicycle and pedestrian facilities, along 
Garfield Ave from Girard Blvd to Carlisle Blvd. 

We want to hear from you! Please join us for a neighborhood 
meeting to learn more about the project and to share your 
perspectives.

Questions or comments? Contact us at 505-264-0111 or 
mramirez@bhinc.com.


